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Friendly Reminder
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2022/23 Fee Review

FRIENDLY REMINDER
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A friendly reminder to all families to please

remember to use your security fobs to enter
NAIDOC Week 2022

s the service. We are not always available to

answer the front door as it means having to

leave the care area.

Health & Safety
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All families are allocated fobs on

commencement. If you have misplaced your

National PJ Day & fob, please see the admin team to arrange

Subicare Digital Media
a replacement.
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2022/2023
ANNUAL FEE REVIEW

Last week you should have receieved a copy of our 2022/23 annual fee review.
Summarised in this letter is the outcome of the fee review, an overview of financial
challenges during the last financial year and the resulting necessary fee increase

needed to cover operational expenses.

This increase will be introduced in two stages throughout the upcoming financial year.

CURRENT $140
RATE AS OF JULY 11th, 2022 $150
RATE AS OF JANUARY 1st, 2023 $155

The increase ensures we can cover growing service expenses and are able to increase
staff wages. This enables us to continue attracting and retaining the high-quality

educators we have at Subicare in this current tight market.

Currently all families pay fees via Debit Success, you do not need to take any action,

payments will be adjusted to reflect these changes

If you did not receive this letter, have any questions or would like to discuss this

change, please don't hesitate to contact Lindsay or our Board Chair, Emma Thunder.

Subicare

Early Learning Centre
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On Wednesday Subicare participated in a
wonderful community event hosted by the City of
Subiaco. As a part of NAIDOC Week celebrations,
a flag raising and traditional smoking ceremony

were held, led by Noonger Elder Freda Ogilvie.
Thank you to the City of Subiaco for the

opportunity, we had a wonderful time.




BREAKING THE
CHAIN OF INFECTION

Strong health and safety measures are a vital
component of keeping everyone healthy and well.

If your child is showing any symptoms of being
unwell, please leave them at home.

As part of our COVID-19 safety measures, staff
take and record the temperatures of all children
in attendance twice a day. Any children with high

temperatures will be sent home.

If children who are unwell are brought in to the
service, it is extremely difficult to break the chain
of infection as they then spread their germs to
other children, families and staff.

We understand it can be difficult to take time off
from work to care for your sick child, but we need
your help to keep our community safe.
HELPFUL TIPS
- Wash your hands thouroughly with soap often

- Maintain social distancing wherever possible

- Disinfect surfaces, toys, clothing, bedding &
door handles regularly

- Stay home if your temperature is above 37.5

- Stay hydrated
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www.facebook.com/SubicareELC

COME DRESSED IN
YOUR PJ'S!

Join the
= #InMyPJs =
challenge

www.instagram.com/subicareelc

FRIDAY,
JULY 22

www.subicare.com.au




